
  
CHAMPLAIN DOG CLUB 
 
For several months the province has been watching 
the Covid 19 cases numbers closely in the various 
communities. 
 
With that said and due to some communities within 
and outside the province having extremely high 
numbers of cases; Today the Peterborough Public 
Health is no longer approving the upcoming dog 
show to be held in Norwood. Community spread has 
become a concern as it relates to people traveling 
from a zone of high risk within Ontario and other 
provinces. 
 
We understand the disappointment this may cause, 
however this decision by the province is in the best 
interest of all exhibitors. 
 
Although entries have closed; At our earliest 
convenience Exhibitors will receive refunds as per 
the refund policy found in the premium list. 
 
Stay safe and when the pandemic subsides we will 
continue to hold events. 
 
Regards, 
Champlain Dog Club  
C. Dean Dennis  
Show Chair 

 

 

 

 


